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TRUCKEE TAHOE AIRPORT DISTRICT 
POLICY INSTRUCTION 

 
 
PI NUMBER 401 Effective:  October 26, 2006 
Formerly PI 122.2 Approved: September 22, 2011 
 
SUBJECT:  POSTING OF ADVERTISEMENTS 
 
PURPOSE:  To establish District policy for the posting of advertisements on TTAD property 
 
POLICY: 
 

1. Due to limited space in the terminal, we allow only small postings, defined as 8-1/2 x 11 inches 
or smaller, on the terminal bulletin board. The District will remove posters with profanity or 
that make unlawfully discriminatory statements. 
 

2. Campaign posters may only be placed on the portion of the bulletin board where this Policy 
Instruction is posted. This space shall be allocated first to candidates for the Airport District 
Board, then on a space available basis to candidates for other offices, and then on a space 
available basis for other types of advertisements. There may be only one poster supporting a 
candidate. We do not allow posters or signage at any other locations, although leaseholders 
may neatly post advertisements on the small personal access door of their hangars. All 
campaign materials must be removed within two days of the date of the election. 
 
 
 
 
 

Steve Swigard, President 


